
 

 

TO:  Pineville Mayor and Town Council 

VIA:  Ryan Spitzer, Pineville Town Manager 

FROM:  Don Mitchell, Electric System Manager 

DATE:   November 3, 2020 

SUBJECT: Material Bid Recommendation Polk Substation Materials 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Overview: 

Southeastern Consulting Engineers received formal bids on October 28, 2020 for materials to renovate 
and improve the Polk Substation.  Funds are available in the FY20-21 budget for these materials. 
Attached you will find bid tabulations and recommendations from Southeastern.  We concur with their 
recommendations that material schedules be awarded as follows: 

Bid Schedule Material Award Bid to Company Bid Amount 
Schedule I 115 KV Circuit Switcher S&C $46,142.00  
Schedule II Equipment House VFP, Inc $90,129.00  
Schedule III Relay and Control Panel Birmingham Control Systems $35,484.00  
Schedule IV Cable Trench Concast $10,333.00  

        
Total     $182,088.00  

 

Attachment: 

Southeastern Consulting Engineers, Inc. November 3, 2020 Bid Recommendation 

Recommendation: 

Award bids to S&C Electric Company, VFP, Inc., Birmingham Control Systems, and Concast. 

Procedure: 

Action item to award bids. 


